
Dear parents and carers,  

We loved having you in to work alongside your child/ ren for our Reading Café. Our next opportunity will be our 

Math’s Cafe on Monday 9th December. This will be a chance to celebrate Maths alongside your child in their 

classroom. On this day we are also holding a ‘coffee and chat’ session. This will be a chance for you to talk 

through any concerns you have or tell us what you think is working well in school or just to have a chat with 

other parents.  

The sessions will work as follows:  

KS1 (EYFS/ Year 1/ Year 2)  

9am- 9:30am in classrooms alongside your children.  

9:30am – 10am – In the small hall for ‘coffee and chat’ 

KS2 (Year 3/4/5/6)  

9am – 9:30 – In the small hall for ‘coffee and chat’  

9:30 – 10am – In classrooms alongside your children. 

If you would like to attend, then please fill out the form link by Thursday 5th December so we can see who will 

be onsite during this time. If you haven’t completed the link BELOW, we will not be able to let you in on the on 

the day. Unfortunately, it will also not be possible to move parents from class to class if you have more than one 

child in the same key stage, although you are more than welcome to bring more than one person. 

Parents/carers will be collected from reception at the start of each session. 

https://forms.office.com/e/nZd3kk7UAT 


